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Children in Held Detention 
 
 
 
 

According to Departmental systems data as at 08 July 2019, there was six children in held 
detention facilities. 

 
 
 
Note:  
- Information is based on departmental systems data as at 6am 09 July 2019. 
- The Data has been drawn from a dynamic system environment and is correct at that time, but may differ slightly 

from previous or future reporting. 
- There will be occasions where minors transit through immigration detention due to airport turnarounds, people who 

are in the final stages of removal from Australia, the interception of illegal foreign fishers or due to criminal or 
security issues.  

- The Department of Home Affairs will continue to work to resolve matters involving children and their families as 
quickly as possible.  
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